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School Council Minutes
Friday 28th March 2025
Staff 

Miss Whiteley 

Pupils: Jemimah (1BN), Hadiya (1TH), Benji (1C), Ezra (2A), Annabel (3V), Olivia (3H), George (3Z), Luna (4DA), Enes (5P), Joseph (5H), Maryam (6C), Ahmed (6C), Aman (6D) and Ebony (6D)
Apologies: 
1. Welcome

Miss Whiteley welcomed everyone to the meeting. 
2. One Colour Day and Big Splash Down 
Miss Whiteley spoke to the reps regarding how they visualise the One Colour fundraiser. The councillors thought that children could be invited to school wearing just a single colour but no black or white. They though if enough children wore a variety of colours than we could pose for a ‘rainbow’ photo in the playground. 

Every child taking part in One Colour Day would bring in a £1 donation (or could donate more if they wished). In addition the reps suggested a cake sale with ‘rainbow cakes’ – cakes with different colour icing or hundreds and thousands sprinkles on them. 

Miss Whiteley suggested that perhaps this fundraiser could take place the Friday at the end of SATs week (16th May). 

An obstacle course and a movie night were also suggested. 

The councillors then discussed the Big Splash Down event. They were hoping to be able to raise money for the charities from the proceeds from the refreshment stalls.

Miss Whiteley was unsure as to where the proceeds were going this year but suggested that if it was to school whether 50% could go back into school and the other 50% could be split between the four charities. 

Miss Whiteley asked the class reps who would like to speak with Mrs Stott regarding the fundraisers and Enes, Aman and Benji said that they would like to do so. 
Action: Miss Whiteley to arrange a time with Mrs Stott for Enes, Aman and Benji to speak with her about One Colour Day and Big Splash Down. 
3. AOB

MUGA Scoreboard
Ezra spoke to the council about an issue that his class would like to be raised and considered by the school council. He said that often when playing football on the MUGA they often lost track of the score. His classmates would like to have a scoreboard which could be used to keep score. The reps though this was a great idea. 
Action: Council reps speaking with Mrs Stott regarding the fundraisers could also mention the scoreboard request. 
Next Meeting is on Friday 25th April at 1.00pm
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